
Chair Marsh, Vice-Chair Helm, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the House Committee on Energy & Environment,
I write to support House Bill 2021, 100% Clean Energy for All.  It is past time for every country, sate and city to commit to combating 
climate change. Small measures 20 years ago may have been enough but they will not work to turn around a planet that will be 
unlivable for many in the next 50 years. We have a responsibility to act now. This bill will commit Oregon energy companies to make 
significant changes now. We all want good paying jobs in our communities and this bill will insure that the workers bringing clean 
energy to our communities will have those good paying jobs. I urge you to think of your grandchildren and protect their futures by 
signing this bill.


